
Our original Greenfield Drive store has been here since 1991, 
twenty years ago! Where has the time gone? It seems so long 
ago when Slice of the Pie was a dream and we were just starting
out.

Thank you to all the wonderful customers and friends who have 
been with us from the start, all the loyal fans who still after two 
decades grace us with their presence. We continue to bring you 
the  best product money can buy. We use the finest, freshest 
ingredients we can find and continue to put love and caring into 
all our food. Thank you dear customer, for as we have served 
you, you have served, nutured and loved us back. We are forever 
grateful. 

The Cusumano Family.

Christine Cusumano, CEO
A Slice Of The Pie Co., Inc.

Slice of the Pie
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New York Style by the Slice

Published in 2011. 
We will be marking our 25th Anniversary in 2016!




